Minutes of the Patient Participation Group meeting 
Date:  10th July 2012
Attendees:  
Anne Jackson, Shirley Sepkes, Barbara Passey, Pamela Topley, William Dalton and Marcia McBean

Apologies:                                                                                                            Gillian Arram, and Lorraine Orr.

Members of the practice staff were unavailable for today’s meeting.
Agenda:

The minutes from the last meeting were agreed.

Anne followed up referrals of 2 new patients who showed an interest in joining the group. One of them agreed to attend today’s meeting, but did not show up. 

The practice manager’s post is expected to be filled soon. 

William compiled a letter to new residents moving into the area informing them of the practice and other facilities/amenities in the local area. This letter will be passed to Lyn the Assistant Practice Manager for her approval. 

The PPG will chase up the ‘new residents pack’ with the surgery at the next meeting. Gillian and Shirley had previously agreed to drop these packs through doors of properties in the area which have recently been sold.

William suggested that it may benefit some patients if the surgery was able to provide some advice on the use of vitamins bought over the counter. This could be further explored with surgery staff at future meetings if necessary.

Group members agreed that name badges identifying us as PPG members might be necessary when members meet with patients at the flu jab clinics in September. The group is currently agreeing themes which will be discussed with patients attending the flu jab clinic. No personal complaints from patients will be dealt with by group members. 

Pam suggested that Langley Oak’s residential home or the day centre attached to it may have a room where we could hold talks and meetings. She agrees to check on this and provide feedback at the next meeting.

The date for the next meeting is set for: 20th September 2012 at 12:30 hrs
Venue: Queenhill Medical Practice.

